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CONVERSATIONS WITH THE COMMUNITY 
 

As part of our community policing strategy, the Beloit Police Department is continuing its 

“Conversations with the Community” sessions. 

 

The next session will be held on: 

 

Wednesday, March 01, 2017 

Beloit College Richardson Auditorium 

700 College Street 

7:30 PM  

 

Tonight we meet with our student community to have a conversation on body-worn cameras. 

The Beloit Police Department will be implementing body worn cameras later this year. During 

this meeting, Chief Zibolski will be presenting information on the capabilities, limitations, 

privacy concerns and department policy considerations. We will also display types of 

equipment regarding body worn cameras. 

 

We encourage Beloit College students to attend and look forward to the conversation as we 

continue to enhance our community partnership.  The public is welcome, but keep in mind 

seating is limited. 
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